
 

Report of the Hagley/Ferrymead Community Board to the Council Meeting of 27 February 2003 

4. CASHEL STREET: P60 PARKING RESTRICTION 
 
 The Board considered a report about a proposal to manage kerbside parking in Cashel Street between 

Barbadoes Street and Madras Street. 
 
 The Board decided to support the recommendations contained in the report and advise the 

Sustainable Transport and Utilities Committee of its support. 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


